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HJR 201 

 

I urge a NO VOTE on HJR 201 because Oregon has plenty of money.  In fact, we 

have been overtaxed and are due our Kicker Refund.  Where is  our Kicker refund?  

That tax money belongs to us, and you do not have the right to keep it.  I do not need 

a nanny to watch over me.   

  

It is very interesting and disgraceful how the Oregon government always seems to 

spend time creating more taxes to steal our hard-earned dollars and not  return what 

is rightfully ours and not yours, the Kicker Refund. 

 

NO more taxes! 

NO on HJR 201 

 


